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Dear Taylor Community,  
 
Would you go out without a mask if 
you could see COVID-19? Charlene 
Santoro, RN, Taylor’s VP of Health 
Services shared this photo with many 
of us recently and asked us this very 
question. We may sound like a broken 
record continuing to reinforcing safety 
precautions, but people on the front 
lines know from their colleagues at 
other long term care facilities what it 
would be like if COVID-19 were to hit 
Taylor’s campus, and they are  
imploring us to remain vigilant. 
 
A local physician said it best the other 
day when he asserted:  
 
“You don’t wear a mask to  
protect yourself from others. 
Wearing a mask is a  
demonstration of kindness and 
thoughtfulness.  You wear a 
mask so that other people—sick 
and elderly folks—can live their 
lives and not be forced to stay 
locked away and hidden from 
the world to stay healthy…If you 
want to show your neighbors 
and strangers that you want this 
country to be a place where any-
one is free to live their best life, 
then put up with the annoyance 
and inconvenience and wear a 
mask. Be selfless.”  
 

The sooner we all collectively do our part, the sooner we will be on the other side of this pandemic 
and our most vulnerable population—especially those living in our Ledgeview and Taylor Home 
buildings—will be able to once again experience so many of the freedoms we all enjoy.   
 
So today, as we head into another summer weekend here in the Lakes Region, I implore all of you to 
wear a mask in public and practice social distancing. We all have a responsibility to protect our most 
vulnerable friends and neighbors. Let’s take care of one another.  
 
Be safe, wear a mask, and please keep washing your hands.  

Michael  
(366-1219 or mflaherty@taylorcommunity.org) 
 



WHO IS 
RIGHT?  
 
One of our 
residents 
posed this 
question to 
readers. Who 
do you think 
is right?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I SCREAM, 
YOU 
SCREAM, WE 
ALL SCREAM 
FOR ICE 
CREAM  
 
Residents at 
Ledgeview have 
been enjoying 
ice cream treats 
on these hot 
summer days!   
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**If you would like to submit a photo, joke,  
suggestion or question to the Taylor Daily, please 

call: 366-1482 or email:  
ggandini@taylorcommunity.org ** 

WOODSIDE BISTRO—Phone: 366-1481  
 

 The Bistro is OPEN! 
11:30 a.m. – 1:30 p.m.   

 
We are happy to welcome you in…one at a 

time. 
 

Curbside pick-up and delivery also  
available 

 
Saturday: 

Featured Soup: Potato Leek 
Featured Sandwich:  Carved Turkey,  
Stuffing, Cranberry Sauce & Mayo 
On Toasted Five Grain Bread 

 
Sunday: 

Featured Soup:  Broccoli Cheddar 
Featured Sandwich:  Steak and Egg Panini,  
with Melted Cheese & Roasted Red Peppers 

 
Monday: 

Featured Soup:  Summer Beef Stew in  
Tomato Broth 
Featured Sandwich:  Grilled Chicken, Bacon, 
 Ranch on Toasted Brioche Bun 
Featured Entrée:  Sweet & Sour Pork, over 
Scallion Rice, with Asian Vegetables 

 
Lunch Pack: $15 (Available Sunday thru Saturday) 

Two Sandwiches: 
Roast Turkey  and one sandwich of the day 
Two soups 
Two chips & Two Cookies 

  
Dinner pack:  $20 (Available Monday thru Friday) 

Two entrées:  
Two side salads 
Dessert to share  
  

 
What are some of 
your favorites from 
the Bistro? This 
delicious Steak 
Fajita salad was 
one of ours!   

FRIDAY FUNNY  
 Courtesy of a Resident Funnywoman  


